
GBOS Meeting Minutes 

Monday, February 19, 2018 

 

 
 

Renee Hillman, president, called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm. Meeting held at the Bay Area Unitarian Universalist 

Church hall.  

 

Attending Members: 18 Guest: 2 

 

Treasury report by Linda Baker, treasurer: $9,473.93 

 

The membership approved to form a three person committee to afford a gift card and thank you for outstanding 

members to be presented at our December (Christmas party) meeting. Clyde Holt volunteered to chair the 

committee. 

 

Fr. Ted Baenziger volunteered to send out the ‘Get Well’ to members when needed. 

 

Discussion on plant introductions and ways to improve it.  

 

Newcomers Orchid Growing Group (NOGG) information to be added to our directory booklet. 

 

Next NOGG meeting to be held at the home of Myrna Carreon, Sunday, March 18 at 2pm. 

 

The Bakers volunteered to host our April 28th Picnic meeting at their home, 3733 Meadowlark Way, Pearland. 

 

Joyce McMillan, Jane Malin and Judith Taub have the keys to Bay Area Unitarian Universalist Church hall.  

 
Houston Orchid Society will hold their Spring Show at Memorial City Mall.  

 

Al Ong and Clyde Holt to find free advertising our Spring Show. Paid ads approved if necessary. 

Plant introduction given by Jane Malin. 

Hybrid Winner: RLC Burdekin Wonder ‘White Snow’ grown by Renee Wilson 

Species Winner: Phal. Mannii grown by Jane & David Malin 

Next meeting: Monday, March 19, 2018 

Meeting adjourned at 9pm. 

Minutes taken by Joyce McMillan, GBOS Secretary 


